
IF YOU HAVE CHILDREN, THERE’S MONEY ON THE TABLE.

Starting July 15, the new Child Tax Credit will deliver up to $300/month for 
each child in an eligible household. That’s up to $3,600 this year -- per child!

If you already filed your taxes, you’re set. 
Just check your bank statement or mailbox. The money will arrive. 

But, if you didn’t file your taxes (maybe you didn’t owe any money), 
don’t worry. There’s an easy tool to help you. Don’t leave cash on the table. 

Learn how at CampaignForAmericasChildren.com 

Thanks to President Biden, and Senators Sinema and Kelly, 
The American Rescue Plan is helping Arizona’s children and families.

THE AMERICAN RESCUE PLAN 
PROVIDES UP TO $300/MONTH 

FOR ALMOST EVERY CHILD. 
 HERE’S HOW TO GET IT. 


